
 
 
To All Faculty & Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Provost's Lecture Series kicks off this academic year with a lecture by Stony Brook 
University's own Professor Jeffrey Segal. 
 
Jeff Segal is Distinguished Professor and Chair of Political Science.  Professor Segal has an 
outstanding record of publications, and has most recently been awarded the McGraw-Hill Award 
(2006) for the best article published by political scientists on law and courts. Given for "The 
Supreme Court During Crisis," New York University Law Review. 
 
Dr. Segal will speak on: "Advice and Consent: The Politics of Judicial Appointments," 
Thursday, September 14, 2006 at 4:00 p.m. in the Wang Center, Lecture Hall 2. 
 
Please pass along this information to any students or community members you feel may be 
interested in attending. 
 
- Robert McGrath 
Provost & Executive Vice President of Academic Affairs 
 


